
“Crossroads” Ministry Lunch-Young Adult Ministry 
TODAY, 11:30am, Family Life Center. 
Contact Pastor Gary Gerstenberger for details. 
 
Food Pantry Distribution is TODAY, 3:00 to 4:15pm. 
 
Hospital Visitation Training - Pastoral Care Associates 
Wednesday, September 28, 6:30-7:30pm, room 109.  
RSVP to church office or thru a communication card. 
 

Dare To Care Ministries 

Next meeting will be Wednesday, October 5 at 10:30 am.  

 

The Wednesday Missionary Service scheduled for 

October 5, has been cancelled. 

 
ONU Prime Time & Grandparents Day 
Thursday, October 6, 9:00am to 3:00pm. 
Featuring  
The Collingsworths and Dr. Ron Blake 
Cost: $24 (lunch included).  
Grandparent of an ONU Student? 
Special dinner at 6:30pm, McHie Arena, with Dr. Bowling 
Additional cost: $12/grandparent—$7.50/ONU student 
Register at 815-939-5258.  
TICKETS: Please see Prime Time Committee Member in 
the North Commons. 
 
Youth Retrival 2016 “Upside Down”  
Annual gathering of area youth groups. 
October 21-23, at Kankakee First.  
Cost: $40 for the weekend.  
Information booklets are available in the youth room, at the 
welcome centers, and on the church website.  
Registration and payment are due by October 9. 
 

Ladies Book Club 
Monday, November 7, 7:00 pm 
Teri Blanchette’s home 
Book: The Alliance by Jolina Petershiem 
“The Alliance is a gripping story that shows how cultural 
differences drop away in the face of life altering 
circumstance and only the most deeply held truths survive.” 
 

 
ONU Homecoming & Family Weekend 
October 28-30 
Special time for friends of the University to gather on 
Olivet's campus, with activities planned for all ages and 
interests.  For details, please call 815-939-5258, Monday-
Friday between the hours of 8:00am—4:30pm 
 
Congratulations 
Stacie Kohl on the birth of her son Ashton Scott,. He was 
born Saturday, September 17 in Kankakee.  
He joins his big sister Payton Ann (2) 
  
Thank You Notes 
“Thank you Church Family and all who blessed us to 
Daddy’s wake and funeral. Thank you also for your prayers 
and all the kindness you pour on our Mom. May God bless 
each of you and move your Church forward with His Love 
and Wisdom.”    Gayle Pelkey. 
 

Christmas Musical 
Children 1st – 6th grade are invited to join us Sunday 
evenings, 4:30 – 5:30 p.m. beginning October 16th as we 
prepare for the Children’s Christmas musical, “It’s all About 
that Baby” .   
Auditions for the musical: Sunday, October 2, 11:45am
–1:00pm in the Children’s Sanctuary.   
Sign-up for audition time, and audition packets: 
Children’s Worship area.  
Cost:$10 per family (includes CD and word booklets) 
Performances: 
Wednesday, December 7 at Heritage Village 
Sunday, December 11 in the FLC.  
 
 

 

Special Prayer Gathering  
Monday, November 7 at 6:00pm in the Sanctuary. 
As the election approaches, we need to pray for the issues and 
concerns that confront our country, and how the Gospel 
compels us to respond as faithful citizens in our community. 
 
Chicago Central District Prime Time Thanksgiving 
Banquet.  Tuesday, November 8, 11:00am—1:00pm 
Manteno Church of the Nazarene.  
Cost: $13. Register with Joy Long or Janet Cline. 
TICKETS: Please see Prime Time Committee Member in 
the North Commons. 
 
CULTIVATE 2016 
Join us Saturday, November 12th, 2016 on the campus of 
Olivet Nazarene University for a day of leadership 
development, community building and church strengthening.  
Registration: $40 
Register online: www.ccdnaz.org 
Contact us: cultivate@ccdnaz.org  
NOTE: No registrations can be accepted after October 24. 
 
Bible Study Fellowship (BSF) Men’s Bible Study 
Tuesdays, 7:00pm at Manteno Church of the Nazarene 
An interdenominational Bible study through the book of John. 
Contact Richard Meads, rmeads@k3naz.org 
 
Women’s Bible Study “Open Your Bible”  
Wednesdays at 6:30pm in room 104. A study from Raechel 
Myers and Amanda Williams. Purchase your bible study book 
today at LifeWay.com for $14.99.  
Facilitator: Mary Schweigert. 
 

Free Counseling Session 

Everyone grieves differently, but allowing yourself or your 
loved one to experience grief is an important and healthy part 
of the healing process. We have two volunteers willing to offer 
one free counseling session. Please contact:  

Chaplain Hamish Seegers, 815-690-1225. 
Hamish.seegers@vitas.com 
Diana Bartling, 815-928-8573. www.dianabartling.com 
 
 

 NOTEWORTHY NOTEWORTHY NOTEWORTHY 

WITH CHILDREN 



Life at K3NAZ 
 
 

 Sunday,  September 25 

 8:30 am  Lighthouse Café 

 9:00 am  Sunday School 

             10:30 am    Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

   Spanish Worship Service (Room 160) 

             11:30 am  Crossroads Lunch (FLC) 

 3:00 pm  Food Pantry 

 6:00 pm   Youth Life Groups 

 
 

Tuesday, September 27 

  6:30 pm  Prayer Gathering (Sanctuary)  

 

Wednesday, September 28 

 4:45 pm  Teen Quizzing Practice (Room 309) 

 5:30 pm  Lighthouse Café  

 6:30 pm  Pastoral Care Training  (Room 109) 

   Children’s Ministries 

   Midweek Youth Ministries 

   Ministerio de Oración-Hispanic Ministry (Room 301) 

   Men Under Construction (Room 304) 

   Women’s Book Study (Room 104) 

   Worship Choir Practice (Choir Room) 

 

Sunday,  October 2 GENERATIONAL WORSHIP/COMMUNION 

 8:30 am  Lighthouse Café 

 9:00 am  Sunday School 

             10:30 am    Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

 6:00 pm   Youth Life Groups 
We are committed to: 

 

Seeking the Heart of God 

Sharing the Love of God 

Strengthening the Family of God 

Serving as the Hands of God 

 

1000 N Entrance Ave. 
Kankakee, IL 60901 

815-933-1000 
Fax: 815-933-7388 

www.k3naz.org 

Welcome to First Church of the Nazarene! 

We are glad you are here!  
 

It is our most sincere desire that you feel at home  

while worshipping with us.  

If you do not have a church you call home,  

we invite you to consider making our church, 

your home. 

Sunday, September 25th, 2016 


